
 

 

July 13th 2017 

Attendees: Frank Weisgerber, George Junkin, Frank McNeice, Dave Wilson, Maureen Hartman 

George Junkin and Frank Weisgerber discussed what Duffield Associates who did SB canal 

dredging in 2007 offers versus information gotten from the Woods Hole Group who was 

recommended by Chris Sommerfield of UofD College of Earth, Ocean, & Environment. 

Sediment Core sampling needed in prep for SB canal work can be done by Woods Hole 

Group. WHG also openly offered advice and other suggestions which would be very helpful.  

Dave Walsh of WHG suggested that we investigate utilizing side-scan sonar and sub-bottom 

sonar surveys to determine best place(s) for sediment core sampling in preparation for 

suction-dredging requirements needed for permits. 

Frank Weisgerber will set up a conference call with Woods Hole Group hopefully Tuesday 

7/18/17 at 1pm to further discuss what they have to offer. Dave Walsh of WHG requested 

info which I’ve forwarded in preparation for the call.  

Dave Walsh’s resume 

http://www.woodsholegroup.com/bios-long/DRW_Walsh_Long_2016.pdf 
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